
Summer 2025 

Our FREE clubs and 

programmes are starting soon! 
(starting dates below) 

 

11 Feb: Cooking Club 

12 Feb: Incredible Years 

parenting programme  

13 Feb: Sewing Club 

 

Kia ora,  

Welcome to 2025! It's been a busy start to 

the year at Skills4Living and we are 

delighted to share our new newsletter 

with you.  

I was privileged to be appointed Chair of 

the Skills4Living Board in 2024, following 

Pam Good's strong leadership over many 

years. My background is in consumer 

dispute resolution and I'm currently 

completing a PhD in Law from the 

University of Otago. I love living in Levin 

and being part of our awesome 

community. The Skills4Living team and 

volunteers do amazing work in our 

community every day and I'm proud to 

represent the organisation as Chair.  

The Board and team are looking forward 

to another year of supporting local 

whānau and individuals to learn new skills 

through parenting programmes, sewing 

and cooking clubs, and 

more! I look forward to 

meeting some of you 

throughout the year at our 

events.  



Skills4living would like to thank James 
Baird Lodge 252 and Manawhenua Lodge 
180 for their continued support 
throughout the years.  

The James Baird Lodge 252 have 
been donating cans of food in large 
numbers for our clients and the 
Manawhenua Lodge 180 give us 
Centre skate tickets to give out 
every month to support local 
activities (see our Facebook page for further 

details) 

This is what supporting your local 
community looks like!!  

8 Bath Street, Levin 

(06) 367 0680 

info@skills4living.co.nz 

www.skills4living.co.nz 

www.facebook.com/

profile.php?

id=100064784736436 

 

Skills4Living entered a Court 

for the annual AP&I Show 

2025 

We are so pleased with how 

it came together, and we 

came away with 2nd place.! 

A huge thank you to our 

Volunteers Linda and Bep 

for their amazing 

contributions to the 

'Camping' display.  

 


